
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 October 2017  

   

Question (1) When will the much anticipated East Fettes Avenue 

Crossing Point from Inverleith Park to Broughton High 

School finally be constructed? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why has it taken so long? 

Answer (2)  

   

 
 

Item no 5.1 


